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From: Annie Hinkle tmailto:acshl06@gmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 4:32 PM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: OPSB Case # 16-0253-GA-BTX 
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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am completely against the construction of the OPSB 30-inch pipeline proposed for Cincinnati, Ohio: 

OPSB case # 16-0253-GA-BTX 

These lines are catastrophically dangerous and, due to this danger, have been outlawed in many areas 

of the country. Why in the worid would we want this danger in our city and state? 

I encourage you to propose a new plan, one that does not have the potential to devastate a complete 

area by a blast zone. Safety has to be the highest priority. 

Sincerely Upset, 

Annie Hinkle 

2620 Briarcllffe Ave. 

Cincinnati, OH 45212 
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